a7

Republic of tbé Philippines

Department of Education

REGION VII - CENTRAL VISAYAS
Schools Division of Bohol

“Office of the Schools Division
Superintendent

May 13, 2024

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. 225 ,s.2024

RESPONSE INTERVENTION DUE TO EXTREME HEAT

TO: PUBLIC SCHOOLS DISTRICT SUPERVISORS/ OIC-PSDSs
ELEMENTARY AND SECONDARY SCHOOL HEADS
DISTRICT DRRM COORDINATORS
ALL OTHERS CONCERNED

1. As the dry and warm season begins, the Department of Education has implemented various
precautionary measures to safeguard the health, safety, and well-being of its learners and
personnel while continuously delivering its mandate on quality education.

2. In response to the call of the National Disaster Risk Reduction and Management Council
(NDRRMC) to all NDRRM Member Agencies, based on NDRRMC Memorandum No. 031,
s. 2024, to undertake resource inventory and stockpiling/prepositioning of response supplies,
equipment, and other resources, the Disaster Risk Reduction and Management Service
(DRRMS) provides additional response interventions to cover the effects of the extreme heat
being experienced in all public schools.

With this, schools affected by extreme heat are requested to fill-in this link
https://bit.ly/Extreme_Heat_Response on or before May 24, 2024.
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4. To strengthen further the implementation of DRRM in this Division, all School Heads are also
requested to fill-in the links provided below on or before May 28, 2024:

https://bit.ly/DRRM_BOHOL_TNA - Training Needs Analysis for School
Heads
https://bit.ly/3xzzaZc - survey of preparedness & response

equipment for schools

NOTE: School Heads already done accessing this link are not required to fill-in again.
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5. For more information, questions, or concerns, you may contact Phillip Marcelo R. Vigonte
on his mobile phone no. 09463460373.

6. Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum to all concerned is desired.

CASIANA P. CJI(:E

RTE PhD, CESO VI
Schools Division Sygerintendent #



